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Eva Choi

From: Davila, Cameron J. <cameron.davila@ogletree.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 6:51 PM
To: Eva Choi
Cc: cdavila@pylusd.org
Subject: ADU at 5202 Lakeview Avenue

Hi Eva, 
 
As discussed, we would like to continue our appeal hearing.  This will allow us to consider the solution options you 
presented and give the architect time to determine if these are feasible.  This request for continuance is made 
without prejudice and we reserve all rights. 
 
Thank you, 
Cameron 
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